January 31, 1966

Henry Engineering
807 First National Bank Bldg.
Midland, Texas

Re: Letter of January 27, 1966
Dear Mr. Henry:

Your letter of January 27, 1966, to Mr. Joe Ramey has
been forwarded to me for reply. The reason that you had
received no response to Form C-123 dated June 28, 1965,
is that it was filed with the wrong district office. All
information pertaining to wells in Chaves County, West of
Range 30 East, and Eddy County should be filed with this
office. The creation of the North Indian Hills - Morrow
Gas Pool will be scheduled for hearing March 16, 1966.

If there are any questions concerning this matter, do
not hesitate to call upon me.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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